
Dear Chair Holvey, Vice Chair Drazan, Vice Chair Warner and House committee on Rules 
Please vote NO on HB4005. Having a right to bear arms should not be infringed upon. A 

gun in the home should be accessible for the gun owner to use when needed to protect one's 
family. This bill would infringe on my right to protect my home or property.  
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Anna Shadrin 
Aurora, OR. 


